
 

 

Burnley Road 
Padiham  
BB12 8ST 

  

26th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 7 Settling In Evening on Thursday 5th October 5.00-6:30pm 

Our new Year 7 students have been at Shuttleworth for four weeks now and seem to have settled in really 

well.  We hope that your child has enjoyed the start of term too and would like to invite you to a parents’ 

evening, on Thursday 5th October 2023, from 5.00-6.30pm.  This evening will give you the opportunity to 

meet your child’s form tutor, find out how your child is settling in, and discuss any issues or concerns that 

you may have.  There will also be an opportunity to see what type of activities your child completes in form 

time, and talk to members of the Senior Leadership Team as needed. 

There will also be a Scholastic Book Fair on this night; click on this link https://shuttleworthcollege.org/wp-

content/uploads/Scholastic-Book-Fair-Poster.pdf  to view the poster. Please note that we do not have a card 

reader so you can pay using the link on the poster if you do want to purchase any books. 

Please do let us know if you are planning to attend the evening, and how many seats you would like via this 

link: https://forms.office.com/e/BHNUBr3z1V  

I hope you will be able to join us on the evening and look forward to seeing you then. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs Ruth England 

Headteacher 
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